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Thursday 5th September 2024 
 

‘Welcome Back’ Parent Meetings 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
You are invited to attend a meeting about your child’s new year group. At the meeting you will get to 
find out more about what the year ahead holds in your child’s class and the kind of things they will 
be learning.  
 
Please report to the school office on arrival. All of the meetings will take place in your child’s new 
classroom. We hope to see as many of you there as possible. 
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